
 

 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 2 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is:  The Great Fire  

This week we will be: 

 

English This week we will be writing sentences about our summer 

holidays using capital letters, finger spaces and full stops. The 
children will be completing Phonics assessments this week and 

they will be Benchmarked in Reading to ensure they are reading at 
the correct level. 

Mathematics In Maths we will be learning how to form our numbers correctly. 
We will be learning some new songs to help us. We will also be 

completing some Maths assessments this week. 

Topic This week we will be introducing our topic for the term, The Great 

Fire and thinking of questions that we would like to find the 
answers to. We will also be starting our new PSHE scheme 

‘Jigsaw’ where we will get to know Jigsaw Jack and learn new 
ways to keep calm in our ‘Calm me’ sessions. 

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night. It is 

extremely important to ask them lots of questions and ensure they understand 
the meanings of unfamiliar words.  

If you have any questions about how to help your child with their learning 
please see your child’s teacher. If you would like to become more involved in 

school life please see the PTFA website and/or speak to your child’s teacher 

about when/how we can accommodate you.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Year 1 Team 


